NOHL FELLOWSHIP 15th ANNIVERSARY SURVEY

Deadline: 13 April 2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]This survey is designed to let you be terse or expansive. At the very least, we ask that you update your contact information so that we can keep you posted about the fifteenth anniversary events, mail you a copy of the catalogue, and follow up with you about an extended phone or in-person interview (if you are interested).

We will not share any of your contact information with other organizations, unless it is for artist calls (as with the JMKAC) or invitations to Nohl anniversary events. Should we want to quote any of your narrative answers in the 15th anniversary report or catalogue, we will do so anonymously, unless we specifically request your permission for attribution.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you for participating!
Polly

Name:
Address: 
Phone :
Email:

[ ] Yes, I would be willing to participate in a follow-up interview.

What are you doing now? 

Are you still a practicing artist?

One of the goals of the Nohl Fellowship has been to keep artists in the Milwaukee area, contributing to the community.
If you stayed, what keeps you here?

If you left Milwaukee, what pulled you away, and what might have kept you here?

If you left and have returned, what brought you back?

Can you describe a memorable experience you had as a Nohl Fellow?

From your current vantage point, what were the benefits of the fellowship? Have your thoughts about this changed over time?

We sometimes discover that Nohl Fellows have made connections with Noh jurors (the jurors who selected you, jurors who saw your work in a year that you didn’t win, or jurors who did additional studio visits) that led to exhibitions and other opportunities. Our ability to create these connections, which often take time to develop, are one way that we evaluate the long-term success of the program.  
What opportunities have come your way as a result of the fellowship?

As a former Nohl Fellow, are there professional development opportunities that you could benefit from?

Images
We are need photographs of your Nohl opening and installation. We are trying to reconstitute the Nohl Fellowship archive (some of which was lost when INOVA closed), and would also like to use some of these in the catalogue if they are of print quality. If you have pictures, email them to pmorris@lyndensculpturegarden.org or, if the files are large, you can send me a link to any file sharing service you currently use.

